
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
This year, Greater Gatineau Home & School in partnership with North 
Hatley Maple products will be hosting a ‘SWEET’ fundraiser.  All products 
are delicious and made with real maple syrup.  
 

The campaign will run from  
March 22 to April 12, 2024 (11:59pm). 

 

All sales need to be entered into our ONLINE STORE. 
 

THE SCHOOL WILL NOT ACCEPT ANY ORDERS OR 
MONEY. 

 
Your child received a catalog of available products and a tracking sheet if 
needed.  Please share the link to our online store with relatives, friends, 
and colleagues.  
 

https://north-hatley-campagne-de-financement.myshopify.com 
PASSWORD: Gatineau2024 

 
Our store will be open from March 22 to April 12 11:59pm.  The products 
will be available for pickup at the school gym 4:30 pm - 7:30 pm the first 
week of May. (official date to be confirmed).  
Just in time for Mother’s Day! 
 

Please see reverse for instructions to place your order on our online store. 

 
  

https://north-hatley-campagne-de-financement.myshopify.com/


Step 1: 
Access our online store 
https://north-hatley-
campagne-de-
financement.myshopify.com 
and Select School (Écoles)/ 
Associations from the top of 
the page. 

 

 
Step 2:  
Select Home and School 
Association (Greater 
Gatineau Elementary 
School) from the available 
fundraiser. 

 

 
 
Step 3: 
Enter the password 
Gatineau2024, once in the 
store add products to your 
cart. When you have 
finished shopping. Select 
the cart icon at the top of 
the screen and Proceed to 
Payment 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Step 4: 
Enter Payment Details. 

• Very Important 
enter Child’s Name,  

• Grade  

• Teacher 
 
For Example: 
Liam (Last name), Grade 6, 
Birch 
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